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John A        

18th July 

 

Joyce H       

19th July 

 

Betty H      

26th July  
 

 
 

Staff 

 

Megan       

18th July 

 

Birthdays 

this month! 

 

 

Summer 

Hot or cold, what could it be?                  

Summer is here just look and see                

It9s not winter or autumn here                      
Summer is something we shouldn9t fear.  

Summer is out and it9s time to play                     
Have fun because summer is not here to stay 

Jump in the pool and play all day               

Let9s come on out and head for the bay. 
Summertime is once a year                     

Come on out without any fear                  

Plant some flowers for a summer day            

As long as summer is here to stay. 

                                          Geneen Meyers 
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News  
Handmade Cards 

Margaret has been busy 

making cards. The cards 

are available to purchase 

in the shop from as little as 

50p! All monies made will 

go to the Comforts Fund. 

So far Margaret has raised 

over £60.  

Thank you, Margaret, the 

cards are beautiful. 

REMINDER! 

Just a reminder, as previously 

mentioned in the recent Residents 

Meeting, can all who purchase 

goods from the onsite shop, please 

ensure you have small change. 

The shop runs out of change very 

quickly when people pay with 

large notes. Thank you. 

Volunteers Wanted 

Hewlett Court will be hosting 

a 8Pop up9 Shop to help raise 
funds for EL Festival 2026. If 

there are any residents that 

would like to volunteer to help 

on the stalls on Saturday 17th 

August 2024 then please speak 

to the Management Team. 
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ELMC/ 

Festival News  
Hewlett Court in Bloom 

The grounds around Hewlett Court look beautiful thanks to 

Head Groundsman Paul Sellers, his assistant Alston Hall 

and the volunteers. The Ladies and gents have even helped 

planting pots with the help of General Assistant Pauline.  

We even have strawberries growing which taste delicious 

and sweet! 

Thank you for all your hard work and dedication.  
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Self-Care Tips in the Warm Weather  

As we move into the summer months and the weather gets warmer 

can we please remind everyone to follow the simple self-care tips 

below 

 

➢ Stay hydrated! Water is always available from the water 

fountain. Juice is served throughout the day and ice 

lollies are available and will be handed out by staff 

throughout the day. 

 

➢ Avoid direct sunlight. Sit in shaded areas when outside. 

 

➢ Wear protection! Suncream and sun hats should be worn 

outside. Suncream is available to buy from the onsite 

shop. 

 

➢ Wear thin, light weight clothing. Multiple layers of 

clothes will cause your body to overheat and make you 

feel unwell. 

 

➢ When in your room, use a fan to cool down your room 

and shut the curtains to keep the heat out. 
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New Water Feature 

The ladies and gents gathered in the courtyard to watch the 

unveiling of the new water feature! 

The water feature was purchased in remembrance of past resident 

Irene Roberts following her generous bequest to Hewlett Court and 

to also remember Charles Ward who9s wish it was to have a water 

feature at Hewlett Court.  

Heads Groundsman Paul and Chairman of the Comforts Fund, 

Alston installed the new addition to the courtyard. 

Director of Operations, Julie Ward and Chairman of the ELMC, 

Chad Northcott were delighted to attend the reveal along with the 

ladies, gents and staff at Hewlett Court.  

I am sure you agree, the new addition looks beautiful! 
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Residents Meeting 

As you are all aware the Residents meeting took place on 

Wednesday 12th June, thank you to all those that attended. 

Copies of the meeting minutes have now been handed out. We 

enjoy getting feedback from everyone at the meeting and like to 

hear all the ideas being shared.  

Thank you to the Hewlett Court Advisory Committee for 

attending the meeting. 
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Annie Valery 

The wonderful Annie Valery came to sing for the ladies and 

gents on Friday 14th June and what a wonderful 

performance it was. The ladies and gents joined in with the 

songs whilst enjoying a little tipple. 
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Father9s Day 

The gents celebrated Father9s Day with a pie and 
pint in the lounge. We hope everyone had a lovely 

Father9s Day. 
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Harmony Belles 

On Wednesday 19th June the ladies from Harmony Belles came 

to perform for the ladies and gents of Hewlett Court. What a 

harmonious performance it was.  
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Fun in the Sun 

The ladies and gents have been enjoying the sunshine 

whilst relaxing in the courtyard listening to the tranquil 

sounds from the water feature. The staff served drinks 

and ice lollies to keep everyone hydrated. 
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Peter Koziura the Accordionist 

Peter came along to Hewlett Court to play some wonderful 

music with his accordion. The ladies and gents swayed in 

their seats to the lovely music.  
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Ice Creams on a Sunny Day 

What better way to enjoy the sun than to invite Mario the ice 

cream man and his van to Hewlett Court. All the ladies, 

gents and staff relaxed outside whilst tucking into a double 

ice cream cornet with lashings of strawberry sauce, sprinkles 

and a flake. They were delicious! 
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The winners of the free bingo sessions this month 

are: 

Jimmy won on 

Wednesday 5th June 

Pat won on Wednesday 

19th June 

To be in with a chance of winning a free bingo session, 

join Jayne every Wednesday from 11:15am to play a game 

of Play Your Cards Right for your chance to win. 

Margaret won on 

Wednesday 26th June 
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Salvador9s 60th Birthday Celebrations 

Salvador from Boltonian Lodge came to celebrate his 60th 

birthday with his family and the ladies, gents and staff at 

Hewlett Court. Salvador had previously celebrated his 50th 

birthday at Hewlett Court 10 years ago so it was lovely to 

welcome Salvador again. Salvador brought some delicious cakes 

and wine to help celebrate. The ladies and gents enjoyed the 

afternoon, especially the dancing! We were happy to be part of 

Salvador9s special milestone birthday celebrations. 
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  Planting with Pauline 

The ladies and gents got their green fingers out and 

planted some beautiful flowers into pots for around 

Hewlett Court. They look amazing and certainly brighten 

the front of Hewlett Court up. 
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Pop-Up Shop 

It9s not long until Hewlett Court hosts the Pop-Up Shop, 

raising money for EL Festival 2026. Come and join us and 

grab some bargains not to be missed as well as family games 

and a BBQ 
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June Birthdays!  

Dorothea celebrated her 

birthday on 13th June 

June celebrated her 

birthday on 13th June 

Sylvia celebrated her 

birthday on 13th June 

Julie celebrated her 

birthday on 15th June 

Peter celebrated his 

birthday on 16th June 

Tom celebrated his 

birthday on 17th June 

Lynne celebrated her 

birthday on 20th June 

Marjorie celebrated her 

birthday on 29th June 

Evenings General 

Assistant Barbara 

celebrated her 

birthday on 30th June  
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Hewlett Court  

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 3
rd
 July 2024 

Bury Ukulele Group playing in the lounge 

2pm 

Thursday 4
th
 July 2024 

Country & Western Patrick singing in the 

lounge 2pm 

Thursday 4
th
 July 2024 

American Take Away in the dining room 

5:45pm 

Monday 8
th
 July 2024 

Michael & Kyla Sixsmith dancing in the 

lounge 11am 

Wednesday 24
th
 July 2024 

Fishers Mobile Farm in the carpark 2pm-

4pm 
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